
Date: 

Minutes of Meeting 

CENTERVILLE PLANNING COMMISSION 

July 26, 1966 

7:30 P. M. 
Members Present: Hoy, Schell, Butler 

Mr. Robert Friedman (Friedman Realty) presented a 
proposed street layout for a proposed apartment 
project between Cemetery Drive and the present south 
terminus of Maple Avenue. The proposed layout involves 
connecting Maple Avenue with Cemetery Drive. 

It was moved by Butler, seconded by Schell and unanimously 
carried that approval of th.is street layout be approved 
contingent on a satisfactory solution to the use of 
Cemetery Drive C.rownship property5 and connection of 
the two sections of Maple Avenue. 

Respectfully submitted, 

John Mann Butler 


